
UNIVERSITY OF NAIROBI 
 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

RESUMPTION OF FACE TO FACE LEARNING FOR 2020/21/22 ACADEMIC YEAR FOR 

COLLEGE OF HUMANITIES AND SOCIAL SCIENCES 

 

The University of Nairobi wishes to inform the following groups of students that the date 

for resumption of face to face learning for the 2020/21/22 Academic Year is as follows:  

 

MONDAY, 1ST FEBRUARY 2021  

 

1ST Year students to undertake the following: 

 

(i) Continue with blended and online learning 

(ii) Biometric registration 

(iii) Physical verification and submission of registration documents and 

(iv) Physical orientation of University facilities and amenities  

 

Students who require accommodation should book for the same online and make the 

requisite payment before the reporting date. Students should report to their respective 

Faculties/Schools/Institutes/Centers at 8.00 am for further instructions.  

 

All the other students will be required to continue with the theory classes ONLINE unless 

otherwise guided by their respective Deans and Directors. 

 

SPECIAL ATTENTION:   

 

All students and staff shall be required to strictly adhere to the Ministry of Health COVID-

19 prevention guidelines and protocols at all times. 

 

 

 

ACADEMIC REGISTRAR 

 

 


